
From: Frankie Bates Pct3 
Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 4:45 PM
To: Andrew Mehan 
Subject: Pct 3 First Text with EZ Street Material

Dear Mr. Mehan,
 
We quieted several up-set folks today by patching a few “Pot Holes” here in South Texas.
 
We have re-named our CR 392 to   EZ-Street no longer CR 392.  This road is traveled heavily
because it is the Emergency Entrance to one of our Hospitals in my Pct 3 and Lavaca County.
 
Andrew, it performed as promised...  We have tried others and your E Z - Street material is by far the BEST EVER.... did not stick to 
tires and packed quickly and easily.
 
Thanks for a great product... We will keep this in stock...
 
Be well.
  
  
Frankie Bates
Commissioner Pct 3
Lavaca County 

SUBJECT: TESTIMONIAL

EZ Street® and the EZ Street Logo are registered trademarks of Asphalt Research Technology, Inc. © Copyright 2020. 

AN EMAIL FROM A SATISFIED CUSTOMER

GUARANTEED PERMANENT  •  WORKS IN WATER AND ALL WEATHER


